
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

26th April 2024 

It has been a lovely second week back to T5 with celebrating resilience 

and the London Marathon, recognising St George's Day and our Eco 

Ambassador training. We can't wait to hear about it in Monday's 

assembly. We also had all the school photos taken during the week.  

Well done to all those who have brought in more super homework and 

another well done to Year 2 who have helped the Government to be 

SATs trial detectives! Children have been working hard and we have seen some fab 

work. We're hoping the weather is kind over the next couple of days and wish you all a 

restful weekend. We'll see you all on Monday,  

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, the Kingswood Team and Hattie 

Monday 29th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  No Clubs   

Tuesday 30th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  Drawing Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Film Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Wednesday      

1st May 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  Film Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Thursday 2nd 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Swimming Lessons:  If your child is going 
swimming, please provide your child with a 
packed lunch.  

Board Game Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Cricket Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Friday 3rd 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  Crusaders   3.15pm to 4.15pm 

What’s on this week 
29/4/2024 - 3/5/2024 

Gentle reminder: Payment for Wrap 

Around Care should be made in advance 

or on the day of provision. Thank you. 



 

If you need any wellbeing advice, 

guidance or support, please email 

wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - 

www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk                                                                         

School Telephone  - 01622 842674                                                        

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

 Eco-Friendly Ambassador Training  

This week Aspire Federation took part in an        
Eco-Friendly Ambassador Training Day as part of 
the Kent School Games.  

The day included an inspiring athlete and 
interactive workshops delivered by Kent Wildlife 
Trust and Kent Councils Schools Active Travel 
Team.  Some of our children from each school 
went to Canterbury where they learnt lots and had 

a really useful day. There is lots going on around the county to inspire 
young people to be physically active for life through positive experiences of 
daily activity and competition. Kingswood were delighted to take part. 

Spring IS coming 

It’s been very cold but signs of spring are 

all around us - the trees are starting to fill 

out with leaves and blossom and the 

school grounds now have pretty flowers. 

The wild primroses that are around the 

grounds are 

always a 

great sign of 

spring.  

Primrose = 

Prima Rosa 

= First 

Rose.  

A short length can 

be TOOOOoooooo 

short! 

Now that we are 

coming into the 

warmer weather (hopefully!) we ask that the 

shorts and skirts the children wear are not too 

short. Children must wear clothes into school 

that are appropriate to a primary school 

setting. Many thanks. 

The start of the school day ... 

When bringing your child to school it is vital that children are brought 

to the reception to be seen into school by the staff. Parent/Carer’s 

must accompany the child to the school office and not drop them off 

outside the gate. This includes Wrap Around Care.  

This is for safeguarding - we’re sure you’ll appreciate that children 

mustn’t be left outside or just inside the school grounds - they must 

be brought to the office.  Many thanks. 

Active Kent & Medway 

If you’re ever looking for local 

activities for adults and children 

have a look at  https://

activekent.org/ 

The Active Partnership for Kent 

and Medway (formerly known as 

Kent Sport), works in collaboration with a wide range of partners to 

get more people, more active, more often. 

Their principal funders are Sport England and Kent County Council. 

Kent County Council also hosts the partnership in its offices - they 

also work with and are supported financially by Medway Council and 

the 12 district and borough councils across the county. 

There are hundreds of activities on their Activity Finder search 

facility. 

A HUGE thank you to Mr Holland who came into school to repair the 

roof of the shed outside Chestnut and Sycamore class. 

Very much appreciated by all of us at Kingswood! 

Thank you everyone -  morning 

puntuality is brilliant! The school 

altogether have 99.5% ‘on time’ 

punctuality recorded. 

The gates open at 8.30am and the school 

day starts at 8.45am. If your child isn’t in 

their classroom by 8.45 they might miss the 

morning register and will need to be signed 

in at reception.  

We know things 

happen on rare 

occasions but please 

do try to be earlier 

than later.  

Many thanks. 


